
 

 
 

Frequent Trader ID field displayed on C2 Trade Match 
(CTM) terminal effective February 20, 2018 

Overview  

Effective Tuesday, February 20, 2018, a new Frequent Trader ID field will be displayed on the C2 
Options Exchange (C2) CTM terminal trade browse screen. Currently this field is for display 
purposes only as the Frequent Trader ID Program is not yet in effect on C2. It is being displayed on 
the C2 CTM terminal to ensure consistency with the look and feel of the terminal display on both 
C2 and Cboe Options Exchanges. The Frequent Trade ID field is scheduled to rollout to the Cboe 
Options Exchange CTM terminal in the first quarter of 2018.  
 
Additional Information 
Questions may be directed to the Cboe Operations Support Center (OSC).  
 
We appreciate your continued support and will work hard every day to keep earning your business 
by powering your potential to stay ahead of an evolving market.  As always, we are committed to 
our customers and to making markets better as your partner in trading. 
 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
312.786.7950 
marketservices@cboe.com 
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